
 
 
TO:  Dr. Randy Shaver      
FROM: Nancy McReynolds 
RE:  Permission to Purchase a Vehicle 
DATE:  January 12, 2010 
 
 
 Please request that the Board acknowledge and agree to purchase 
a Ford F350 Regular Cab Pick-up Truck as identified on the Mississippi 
State Contract.  This vehicle will be purchased from Butch Oustalet Ford 
as shown on State Contract Catalog Number 070-91.  The vehicle is 
identified as # 070-91-21157-0, available at a price of $20,004. 
 
We wish to purchase this truck to replace the truck that was totaled in a 
wreck on November 3, 2009.  Our driver was not at fault. 
 
Money is available for this purchase through insurance proceeds and 
other monies reserved for the purchase of district equipment through the 
current year’s budget if approved by the School Board. 


